
	

	

	
 

 
 
 

P E R S B E R I C H T 
 
Amsterdam, 5 September 2017 

 
 

Arcona Property Fund N.V. requests second listing in Prague 
 

Arcona Property Fund N.V. will request a second listing on the stock exchange in Prague. 
The listing will be prepared in the coming weeks. It is expected that the listing will take place 
in the fourth quarter of 2017. As soon as the details of the second listing are known, further 
announcements will be made. 
 
At the General Meeting of Shareholders on May 18, the fund's management announced that 
the possibility of applying for a second listing on a stock exchange in Central Europe would 
be investigated. The management of the Arcona Property Fund is of the opinion that a 
second listing on a stock exchange in the region where the property is situated may also 
contribute to improving the liquidity of the portfolio and the fundability of the portfolio. 
 

END OF PRESS RELEASE  
 
Arcona Property Fund N.V. invests in commercial real estate in Central Europe. Shares in 
the Fund (ISIN code NL0006311706) are tradable daily via Euronext Amsterdam as a 
closed-end investment fund. 
 
 
For more information:  
Arcona Capital Fund Management B.V. 
Tel: 0031 (0)20 – 820 4 720  
E-mail: info@arconacapital.com 
www.arconapropertyfund.com 


